
TOWN OF DANDRIDGE, TENNESSEE 

HISTORIC PLANNING COMMISSION 

REGULAR MEETING 

14 May 2024 
 

  

I. CALL TO ORDER 

 
A. The Dandridge Historic Planning Commission met in a regular session on Tuesday, May 14, 2024, at 4:00 

p.m. 

 

B. Chairman TROY PULLIAM called the meeting to order and called roll. 

 

II. ROLL CALL 

 
A. A roll call of the Historic Planning Commission was conducted with the following members responding: 

• Chairman TROY PULLIAM 

• Commissioner MARTHA MURRAY 

• Commissioner RICK FARRAR 

• Commissioner RICHARD ANTUNES 

 

ABSENT:  

  Alderman JEFF DEPEW 

  Commissioner KENNY CARR 

  Commissioner JULIE GERDING 

     

B. A quorum being present, the following business was conducted and entered on the record: 

 

III. READING OF THE MINUTES 

It came on a motion by Commissioner FARRAR, seconded by Commissioner ANTUNES, to approve the 

February 13, 2024 regular meeting minutes as presented. 

 

On a voice vote, the motion passed unanimously, and was so ordered. 

 

IV. PUBLIC COMMENTS 

None 

 

V. BUSINESS PRESENTED BY THE CHAIRMAN 

Chairman Pulliam recognizes Richard Antunes as the newest commissioner of the HPC. 

 

VI. OLD BUSINESS 

No business. 

 

VII. NEW BUSINESS 

 

• Linda St. Louis (Academy Circle) Map 068K, Group A, Parcel 006.00: Review of Window Replacement 

 

Not present. Item was removed from the agenda and the owner will start the process over. 

 

Chairman Pulliam – Before coming back on agenda, owner should submit quotes for window repair, 

replacement in-kind, proof windows are beyond repair. Board consensus is they need information. 

 

VIII. MISCELLANEOUS 

 

• Letters/Surveys 

 

Chairman Pulliam – Have only had 1 sponsor reply and make donation to offset printing cost. Will print 

more copies of booklets. Do we want funding from commission to pay for printing cost? Will meet with 

Alderman Depew on getting a proof and exact cost for printing. 

 

 



• School Loft Update 

 

Building Inspector Reneau – The Standard Banner will be doing a series of articles soon to update the 

progress.  

 

 

IX. ADJOURNMENT 

 

It came on a motion by Commissioner MURRAY, seconded by Commissioner ANTUNES, that the meeting of 

May 14, 2024 be adjourned. 

 

On a voice vote, the motion passed unanimously, and was so ordered. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________________________  ATTEST:  _____________________________________________ 

 Troy Pulliam, Chairman     Zach Reese, Town Recorder 
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